
  



  

Dear Friend: 

Our church has significant history. The present day members appreciate the unselfish service of the men and 

women who devoted their time and their money to the advancement of the interest of the church in the years 

gone by. 

Today’s members are forward-looking also. Their spirit of loyalty has given me tangible evidence of the interest 

of our people in the advancement of our church. It has given me unbounded faith in the success of our program 

and progress. 

I KNOW OUR CAMPAIGN WILL SUCCEED, BECAUSE I KNOW YOU AND OUR OTHER LOYAL FRIENDS 

ARE DETERMINED THAT IT SHALL SUCCEED. 

As your pastor, I want to express my gratitude for the whole-hearted cooperation. I have receive since I began 

my ministry in this church. The lord has blessed us, and I believe will have His continued blessing in the days 

ahead. 

The Program of Progress is, of course, YOUR program and the officers of our church look to you= the members 

of our church family to undergird the campaign with your earnest prayers and sacrificial gifts. 

In a very real sense, the future of our church is in your hands. Knowing of you love for Christ and His cause – 

your concern for the best spiritual training of your children and your desire for our church to take its rightful place 

in the community, I have no fears 

May the Lord bless our efforts while we work together in the coming days. 

In Him, 

Glenn D. Fink, pastor 

 





 



  



  



  



  



 


